
UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
REGION I

631 PARK AVENUF
KING OF PRUSSIA. PENNSYLVANIA I9406

Docket No. 50-410

.OfI.' q f97)

Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation
ATTN: Mr. G. K. Rhode

Vice President
System Project Management

300 Erie 8oulevard, West
Syracuse, New York 13202

Gentlemen:

Subject: Reportable Deficiency Regarding Sleeve, Welded to Containment
Liner (Your letters of December 1 and 13, 1978)

Thank you for your letters-, referenced above, which forwarded an interim
report. pursuant to 10 CFR 50.55(e) regarding, the subject matter.

We look forward to receiving your final report on February 28, 1979.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

obert T. Ca , Chief
Reactor Construction and Engineering

Support Branch

cc:
Eugene 8. Thomas, Jr., Esquire
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